
JPLIS PTG NEWS
The JPLIS PTG Board would like to
welcome you back for the 2025-2026
school year!  We hope the Summer
gave you an opportunity to relax
and recharge and we are looking
forward to helping to make this
school year exciting and fun for
students and their families!  Please
take a moment to review the
included information and to
complete the linked forms at your
earliest convenience.  We wish all of
our JPLIS students and staff a very
successful school year! 

WELCOME
 BACK

Please join our PTG!  Memberships are
only $10 per adult, with all money
directly supporting our school and
students and helping to fund all the
exciting things we have in store for the
year!  Your child should be bringing
home a hard copy of the annual
membership form or you may print it
and return to the office.  

PTG
MEMBERSHIP

August 2025 Back to School 

JOIN US ON TUESDAY
SEPTEMBER 9TH 9:15AM
Please join us for the first PTG meeting of the year.
We’ll be in the cafeteria with coffee, donuts, and lots of
information about upcoming events and how you can
get involved!

DIRECTORY
The PTG student directory is electronic via
Google Forms.  This is a great resource for
connecting with other JPLIS families.
Once finalized, we will provide a link to
access it.  Please update your contact
information no later than October 10:

2025-2026 JPLIS School Directory

We plan to host many PTG sponsored
events and programs this year.  These can’t
happen without YOU! The linked
spreadsheet includes a list of currently
planned events and committees.  Take a
look and see where you might be able to
help!  In most cases, we will be sharing
Volunteer Sign-Up Forms as we approach
each event and have specific information
about needs and dates/times.  Want to get
more involved in the planning or take a
leadership role?  Reach out to us at any
time!     jplisptgboard@gmail.com

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1keiRGSTNi3t1AaZgToPmvbFyzZRzXdb2/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1keiRGSTNi3t1AaZgToPmvbFyzZRzXdb2/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-urdXXCnEHXe8LF4j5hZlE1TSC0Y_u2nt-znbjEvZK5H9Ig/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_kijLq0aowmRh41dRmL49hIqLhrUnhQ7/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_kijLq0aowmRh41dRmL49hIqLhrUnhQ7/view?usp=sharing
mailto:jplisptgboard@gmail.com


JPLIS PTG NEWS
Help JPLIS raise money by
shopping!  Scan the QR code below
to download the app!  

Search for Joseph P. 
Liberati Intermediate 
School in Bethlehem 
PA 18015.  

PTG
COMMUNICATIONS

PTG
MEETINGS

 BOX TOPS

COLOR RUN/WALK

We will utilize newsletters (sent via
email) along with our PTG Facebook
Page to keep you up to date on
important information and happenings!
If you haven’t already done so, please
consider joining the ‘JPLIS PTG’
Facebook page. 

We are also working on implementation
of PTBoard as an alternate means of
communication.  Stay tuned for info on
how to connect to this platform.  

Don’t hesitate to contact any one of us
with questions, ideas, or suggestions! 

Amber Smith - President
Jenn Kelhart - Vice President
Kristin Dudish - Treasurer
Sandy Chisholm - Secretary
Julie Bird - Corresponding Secretary

jplisptgboard@gmail.com

August 2025 Back to School 

Save the date! The Color Run/Walk is our primary
fundraiser and a celebration to start the school year!
Please reserve the evening of Friday, October 3   rd.

We will be sharing additional information soon!

All PTG Meetings are held at 9:15am
in the JPLIS cafeteria.  All but
November are on the 2  Tuesday of
the month.  Please mark your
calendars and plan to join us!
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September 9
October 14

November 18
December - no meeting

January 13
Februrary 10

March 10
April 14

May 12 - last meeting of the year!

h

mailto:jplisptgboard@gmail.com

